
Rural O’Brien County - We’re Bringing You FIBER Internet! 

June, 2024

Dear TCA customer,

We’re writing with very good news. As you may know, The Community Agency (TCA) & Evertek is building a fiber 
Internet network to the rural customers of Hartley. It will deliver unlimited and ULTRA-FAST INTERNET, TV and 
PHONE SERVICES. We would love the opportunity to serve you when the project is complete, so please read 
below about next steps you can take today. 

This project is a partnership between TCA & Evertek. We applied for and received funding for part of this 
project from the State of Iowa Broadband Grant program. 

The first and most important step you can take now is to complete the online Permission to Bury form. You 
may complete the form online (using the link below) or use the paper form included with this letter. 

• There is no cost to you for us to bring you fiber if you let us know before construction starts.
• Please complete the Permission to Bury form that can be found at tcaexpress.net.
• Completing the form doesn’t obligate you to take service, but we know that most will want fiber Internet. 
• If you don’t complete the Permission to Bury form at this time and want fiber services later, there will be a 
    fee of at least $1,500 to bring fiber to your home.
• The Permission to Bury form can be found online at tcaexpress.net/rural-obrien-county-fiber.

Recently our engineering partner has been in the area mapping locations and finalizing construction plans. 
We expect to start construction this summer. The project will be done in two phases; one this summer and 
one next summer.

Thanks for giving us the chance to serve you with fiber Internet.

Sincerely,

TCA & Evertek
Your Hometown Provider

A partnership project of TCA & Evertek
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